
 

 
 

SOUTH JERSEY GAS COMPANY 
 

SUPERVISORY, PROFESSIONAL AND/OR ADMINISTRATIVE 
 

POSITION DESCRIPTION 
 
 
Position Title: SVP & Chief Operating Officer 
 
Department:  Operations 
    
Grade: Senior Officer Location: Folsom 
   
Job Code 20152 Date:        August 2014 
  Revised:  December 2017 
FLSA Exempt: Executive 
  
Reports To: President SJG  
 
Basic Function:  With a focus on safety, compliance and operational quality, this role is 
responsible for all aspects of local operations, including managing distribution and field service.  
 
Oversees the activities of all personnel engaged in distribution and Pipeline operations, 
engineering services, system integrity including construction services, utility services, asset 
operations, pipeline operations, and divisional office administration. 
 
Responsible for the oversight and management of engineering design, system planning, 
construction, codes and standards, gas emergency operations planning, corrosion control, 
transmission & Distribution system integrity programs, compliance, transmission pipeline 
operations and LNG peak shaving activities.  Related functional area responsibilities include 
providing guidance on distribution operations and compliance, exercising emergency response 
procedures, corporate strategic planning, risk management, critical physical infrastructure 
security and regulatory affairs. 
 
Qualifications:    
 
Education: Bachelor’s Degree in Engineering or Business related field is required.  Masters 
level preferred.  
 
Experience: 
A minimum of 10 years of relevant managerial experience, preferably in the energy distribution 
business including customer service and operations, construction, maintenance and engineering 
activities in a unionized environment. 



 

 
  
 
Essential Functions: 
  

1. Responsible for the providing direction for planning, coordinating and budgeting work 
associated with the testing, commissioning and maintenance of distribution and transmission 
systems. 
 

2. Provide personnel and resources to optimize gas distribution system growth, performance, 
reliability and safety, meet the needs of the strategic plan, and provide quality customer 
service. 
 

3. Supervise, direct and monitor the construction and maintenance of the distribution and 
transmission system. 
 

4. Oversees the planning and scheduling of work.  This includes estimates of labor and material 
required. 
 

5. Contribute to the development of constructions design standards and material specifications. 
 

6. Oversees the inspection and troubleshooting of distribution systems. 
 

7. Develop strategic planning for and direction and control of engineering and product 
development activities.  

 
8. Provide technical direction and guidance, as well as hands-on project management, for all 

product development and engineering.  
 
9. Ensure the optimal application of technology and engineering resources to meet product 

development and/or customer requirements, per the product and/or marketing requirements 
document.  
 

10. Oversees engineering standards, records and maps, tests and evaluates materials, and 
conducts system facilities inspections. 
 

11. Perform duties inherent in all supervisory, professional and administrative positions.  
Consistent with all positions in this classification, additional projects, tasks and/or duties 
beyond what is outlined here may be assigned as required. 

 

To apply: 
 
https://sjindustries.wd1.myworkdayjobs.com/en-US/SJI/job/Folsom---Corporate-
Headquarters/SVP---Chief-Operating-Officer_R956-1 
 
 


